
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Effective Date:  1/14/15 

Last Time Buy Date:  2/16/15 

Last Time Ship Date:  4/17/15 

Discontinuation Details: Panasonic is discontinuing these older parts in favor of newer parts with better 
performance.   

Suggested Replacement: See Attached 

Affected Part Numbers: EXC24CD600U 
EXC24CD900U 
EXC24CD121U 
EXC24CD201U 

Datasheets: See Attached spec sheet for new and old parts 

Notes:  
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